
With temperatures eventually dropping we know
that more students will be wearing layers. Please
remember to write your child’s name inside their
belongings."Family Math Night”, a Title event, is fast
approaching. This year it will be on October 10th, 
beginning at 5pm. Dinner is provided. There are a
few items surrounding Halloween that I would like to
address. With stores stocked with candy for
Halloween it can be tempting to put a couple pieces
in your child’s lunchbox. We ask that families don’t
send candy with students, as they often eat it first.
Please instead look for healthy alternatives. Students
need that extra boost in the morning, sending items
with your child like cheese sticks, peanut butter
crackers, meat and cheese, etc. are packed with
protein. “Remember when shopping for costumes, if
you intend for your child to wear it to school on
Thursday the 31st, please note their costumes can
not disrupt learning or be in the way of other
students. We also ask that costumes do not contain
gore or are scary in nature, this helps with our
youngest students. Thank you! Please check over our
Newsletter for upcoming events like Trunk or Treat,
and items such as Site Council and PTO meetings. 
Sincerely, Jenny Mohr
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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,

Silliness from the desk of
Mrs. Jones
How do leaves travel from town to town?
A: With autumn-mobiles.

This Month
Oct 10th- Title Family Math Night 

 5-7
Oct 14th - PTO Meeting (2:30pm)
Oct 21st - Site Council Meeting
(3pm) 
Oct 31st Halloween

                 

Costumes are welcome
 at school Thursday, 31st. 

Costumes can not disrupt learning of
the students. No blood, gore or

violence. No masks in classrooms.

PTO Trunk or
Treat - 
Sunday,

October 27th
3-5


